THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT HOUSTON

SCHOOL OF PUBLIC HEALTH
P. O. Box 20186 Astrodome Station Houston, Texas 77025
(713) 741-0400

May 18, 1972

Henry Blackburn,M.D.

University of Minnesota

School of Public Health

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

Glad you enjoyed S.E.R. It was a special pleasure to see you and
NelliZz/ I hope you will be in Houston more often as time goes on.

The tapes from the meeting will be transcribed shortly, and I am
awaiting notification from all participants regarding their willing-
ness to undertake some form of review and distribution. I'l1l get to
you what I can as soon as possible.

I have the U.S. Seminar in mind, though it will likely be 2-3 weeks
before I can get the academic year closed and really pull some thoughts
together. Will keep you posted.

You can have the names of all the "young types" we find, from #2 on
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Darwin R; Labarthe, M.D.
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